
    

 

November Newsletter 

“Let’s REALLY feed the world!” 

 

Parliament 

Adam Smith, Nathan Atkinson and Kevin Mackay recently visited Parliament to attend a meeting chaired by Kerry McCarthy, Chair of the Food Waste APPG. 

The meeting was about food in local communities and how to promote local collaboration for better food surplus redistribution and more sustainable food 

systems. Lots was discussed and it was agreed that education should be at the forefront of all the solutions. Fuel For School was highlighted as the project 

that is the front runner in this.  Again a very proud moment and we were delighted to represent all our partner schools on the day.  

 

https://neighbourly.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=414b08dcc272f6d26fd5220ed&id=8e0efdbe2e&e=1dcead4944


 

Educational Resources 

Every schools Fuel For School representative should now have been added to a OneDrive in which we will share all resources related to the project. There is 

also a file for shared resources in which we invite you to share with us any resources that you make or edit. We are continuously developing resources that 

your school can use as part of this program. Some of these resources will cover key aspects of the national curriculum. All Fuel For School resources are 

licenced under the Creative Commons Attribution-ShareAlike 4.0 International License. This means that our partner schools are free to edit any of the 

resources we provide but we ask that they are shared back with us if you do so. The resources are a working progress, schools are wonderfully creative 

places and I am sure they will be built on and developed to fit the needs of your children, school and community.  

Aviva Community Fund 

The Real Junk Food Project Leeds has entered into the Aviva Community Fund and needs your help. The first round is a public vote and it would be greatly 

appreciated if you could share this link with your parents and community and encourage them to vote. 

https://www.avivacommunityfund.co.uk/voting/project/view/17-78  

 

Teacher Training 

Thank you to all who attended our first teacher training morning and contributed to what was a fantastic session. Lots of shared ideas and discussion took 

place and some great CPD around the UN’s Sustainable Development Goals.  

 

We hope you have all had a great start to the second half term. 

Many thanks, 

Fuel For School The Real Junk Food Project                                              
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